
Attendee Chat

Angela Penquite:

Good evening! This town hall and the accompanying chat is being recorded and will 
be available on OSBA’s COVID-19 webpage at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus Please use the chat to share 
information or ask questions.

Angela Penquite:
Sorry for the technical difficulties. We will post Ralph’s powerpoint with the recording 
of this town hall at https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus

Victoria Powers:

Question - when reporting to all parents and guardians in the school, is it sufficient to 
report the cases on the website or dashboard that there have been between, say, 1-
5 cases, in stead of a specific number?

Susie Lawson:

Student sister tested positive..not in school.. student not tested but not feeling well.. 
health department said he was a positive.. how can that be a definite positive without 
testing

Brittany Wigman:
Does anyone have union representation requesting that this policy be extended 
beyond the current timeline as a condition of teacher MOUs?

Van Keating:

That’s the first I have heard of this being a union issue, but I am not surprised. I 
would push back on that point and try to get a set date for expiration. When that 
dates hit, the parties could always  extend the MOU, but you need some set date for 
this to be effective.

Brittany Wigman:

Thanks, Van. This is just 1/55 points teachers are attempting to negotiate right now. 
I was surprised they'd attempt to supersede federally established timelines for this 
policy.

Mary: I missed the bill number.  Please repeat
Will Schwartz: Mary, the bill is Senate Bill 358
Victoria Powers: Does house bill 606 cover educators?

Angela Penquite:
Don’t miss next week’s town hall! Register for the Sept. 16 event at 
https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/events/view/osbas-town-hall-sept-16

Angela Penquite:
You can now register for your region’s fall conference at 
www.ohioschoolboards.org/events

Angela Penquite:
The virtual 2020 OSBA Capital Conference and Trade Show is Nov. 7-10. Stay up to 
date on the conference at http://conference.ohioschoolboards.org/FAQ

Angela Penquite:
We’ve extended the Capital Conference! We will offer a spotlight session on Nov. 7, 
so save the date now!

Angela Penquite:
If you would like save the chat, click on the box with the three dots and choose the 
option to save the chat.

Teri Morgan:
We will still showcase students with a virtual Student Achievement Fair so watch for 
details!

Angela Penquite:
Learn more about the 2020 Delegate Assembly at 
http://conference.ohioschoolboards.org/delegates

Brittany Wigman: Thank you!!


